
 

Observing International Universal Health Coverage Day 2021 
  

 

The International Universal Health Coverage Day is observed on 12 December to raise 
awareness of the need for strong and resilient health systems and universal health coverage 
and achieve health and well-being for all by 2030. 

  
By uniting with everyone, Developing Midwives Project also observed the day to raise the 
voice with the theme “Leave No One’s Health Behind: Invest in health systems for all.” To 
celebrate the event this year, the Project engaged students of seven academic sites for 
poster presentation. The students of each academic site formed small groups comprising 
6/7 students and reviewed the UHC related literature and the importance of the day and 
made posters and presented their views and key information in the form of posters among 
the fellow students, teachers and management staff members. 
 

 
 


